
Year 4 Autumn Newsletter

	 	

KENDER PRIMARY SCHOOL	 15 SEPTEMBER 2023

Monday 18th 
September


Meet the teacher 
for Y1 and Y4 at 

3.45pm.


Wednesday 20th 
September


Coffee morning 
9.15am. Please 

come and join us 
and the Lewisham 

Mental Health 
Support Team for a 

cuppa and a 
chat!


Wednesday 27th 
September


Y4 trip to Oxleas 
Woods.


Thursday 19th 
October


Last day of the 
half-term.


Monday 30th 
October


Back to school.


Wednesday 20th 
December


Last day of the 
Autumn term.

We will be learning 
football skills. The days we 
have P.E can sometimes 

vary so please ensure 
your child has their P.E. kit 
on a Monday and takes it 

home on a Friday. 


P.E.

Please read at home 
every day. Your child 

should bring their home 
reading books with their 

reading journal into 
school every day. We will 

change books once a 
week.


Reading

Your child will be sent 
home Maths, English 

and spelling homework 
on Fridays, due back on 
Wednesdays. There will 

be a times-tables check 
at the end of Year 4. This 

covers all tables up to 
12x12 so please practise.

Homework

English

We will be writing a mystery tale based on 
‘Thieves of Ostia’ by Caroline Lawrence. We will 
also be practising handwriting and spelling.  


Maths

In Maths this half-term, we will be focusing on 
place value, looking at numbers up to 10,000. 
This is followed by addition and subtraction. We 
will also practise our times tables up to 12 x 12.


Science

We will be learning about Electricity this term, 
followed by States of Matter.


History: We will be learning about 
Roman Britain and the impact it has 
had on today.


PSHE: Zones of Regulation. We will be 
using zones to help us understand 
and think about our feelings and 
what we can do to regulate 
ourselves. This will help us to be calm 
and do our best learning.


Trips: We are always planning new, 
exciting trips for the children. Please 
keep your eyes peeled for letters.


Please register at the office. This way we 
will get more funding to support your 

children.

Free 
lunches
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